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Top DEP Stories 
 
Erie Times: Erie Coke to truck wastewater after missing deadline 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20191217/erie-coke-to-truck-wastewater-after-missing-deadline 
 
New Castle News: Waste processing company fined $400,000 by DEP 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local news/waste-processing-company-fined-by-
dep/article 8cb4397c-6f77-5d9a-b109-02b9607a7ab7.html 
 
Ridgway Record: Pa. moves forward with Wolf’s plan to reduce air pollution (pg 5) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-12-18-19.pdf 
 
Ridgway Record: DEP obtains $400,000 civil penalty against Covanta Environmental Solutions, LLC (pg 5) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-12-18-19.pdf 
 
WICU-TV: Erie Coke Not Permitted to Use Sewer System for Wastewater, Must Truck It Away 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41464809/erie-coke-not-permitted-to-use-sewer-system-for-
wastewater-must-truck-it-away 
 
WJET-TV: Erie Coke storing and trucking wastewater after missing deadline 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/erie-coke-stores-and-trucks-wastewater/ 
 
Natural Gas Intel: Pennsylvania Advances Rules to Curb Emissions from Existing NatGas Sources 
https://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/120509-pennsylvania-advances-rules-to-curb-emissions-
from-existing-natgas-sources 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: State oversight panel greenlights Wolf’s methane regulations 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/blog/state-oversight-panel-greenlights-wolfs-methane-regulations/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. rule to tackle air pollution from oil and gas wells advances 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/12/17/Pennsylvania-DEP-methane-VOC-
rule-existing-oil-and-gas-wells-Marcellus-shale/stories/201912170126 
 
Public News Service: PA Methane Rule Advances 
https://www.publicnewsservice.org/2019-12-18/climate-change-air-quality/pa-methane-rule-
advances/a68648-2 
 
Mentions 
 
Post-Gazette: Controlling methane: Stakeholders oppose EPA rollback 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/12/17/Controlling-methane-Stakeholders-
oppose-EPA-rollback/stories/201912060067 
 
Air 
 
Pennlive: Multi-state pact could curb transportation carbon emissions, raise gas prices 



https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/12/multi-state-pact-could-curb-transportation-carbon-
emissions-raise-gas-prices.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Asbestos is shutting down another Philadelphia school 
https://www.inquirer.com/education/franklin-learning-center-asbestos-closed-20191217.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
FOX43: 2019 had 3 of the warmest months on record. The rest weren’t far behind 
https://fox43.com/2019/12/18/2019-had-3-of-the-warmest-months-on-record-the-rest-werent-far-
behind/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Daily American: Investment in parks overdue 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/opinion/editorials/investment-in-parks-
overdue/article ea718345-f4b9-5cb1-9406-0ff8fcf3c6d7.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Game commission: Reducing deer population not likely to stem spread of Lyme disease 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/game-commission-reducing-deer-population-not-likely-to-
stem-spread-of-lyme-disease/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Allegheny County controller suggests surplus hotel tax money to fund transit, city parks 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2019/12/17/Allegheny-County-controller-suggests-surplus-
hotel-tax-money-to-fund-transit-city-parks/stories/201912170168 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Experts seek culprits as evergreens falter 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/experts-seek-culprits-as-evergreens-falter/article 2d5ab670-2153-
11ea-900f-93d7302262b0.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Athens Borough receives grant to plant trees 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article 77e94e20-249b-537b-8d31-e1d63461ce06.html 
 
Energy 
 
Republican Herald: Hegins Twp. zoning board denies wind variance 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/hegins-twp-zoning-board-denies-wind-variance-1.2572311 
 
Bradford Era: PUC warns of electric cost increases 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/puc-warns-of-electric-cost-increases/article 2b1c2095-8370-
53af-97b6-bb2743eda0a3.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: B&B hitched to green power; owners run wedding venue at old oil site 
mostly on solar energy 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/121819/page/1/story/bb-hitched-to-green-power 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 



Pittsburgh Business Times: Lexington Technology Park redevelopment moving forward 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/12/17/lexington-technology-park-redevelopment-
moving.html 
 
Mining 
 
Post-Gazette: Congress reaches deal to prop up coal miners' pension fund 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2019/12/17/United-Mine-Workers-America-coal-
workers-pension-retirement-Joe-Manchin/stories/201912160143 
 
Scranton Times: 90 Years Ago - Minooka Public School closed for second day due to mine subsidence 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/90-years-ago-minooka-public-school-closed-for-second-day-
due-to-mine-subsidence-1.2572825 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Fracking-well blast 60 miles from Pittsburgh leaked more methane than some 
countries emit in a year 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/fracking-well-blast-60-miles-from-pittsburgh-leaked-more-
methane-than-some-countries-emit-in-a-year/Content?oid=16380347 
 
Allegheny Front: Scotland is Turning Pennsylvania Shale Gas into Plastic. But What Happens to It Next? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/scotland-is-turning-pennsylvania-shale-gas-into-plastic-but-what-
happens-to-it-next/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Exclusive: Natural gas initiative shifts to statewide action 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/12/17/exclusive-natural-gas-initiative-shifts-
to.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Special-needs accessible playground debuts in Aston 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/special-needs-accessible-playground-debuts-in-
aston/article 1e146c5a-204b-11ea-9f36-97a56261fa3c.html 
 
PFAS 
 
WITF: How safe is Pa. drinking water? 
https://www.witf.org/2019/12/17/how-safe-is-pa-drinking-water/ 
 
Waste 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Giant Eagle launches program to eliminate plastic bags and single-use plastics by 2025 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/giant-eagle-launches-program-to-eliminate-plastic-bags-
and-single-use-plastics-by-2025/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Giant Eagle to end use of plastic grocery bags by 2025 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/money/2019/12/17/Giant-Eagle-plastic-grocery-bags-kroger-
wolf-GetGo-Sustainable-Pittsburgh/stories/201912160109  
 



Tribune-Review: Giant Eagle to get rid of plastic grocery bags, straws by 2025 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/giant-eagle-to-get-rid-of-plastic-grocery-bags-straws-by-
2025/ 
 
WESA: Giant Eagle Plans To Get Rid Of All Single Use Plastics In Stores By 2025 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/giant-eagle-plans-get-rid-all-single-use-plastics-stores-2025 
 
WTAE: Giant Eagle plans to ditch single-use plastics, including those blue bags 
https://www.wtae.com/article/giant-eagle-to-announce-the-elimination-of-single-use-plastic-bags-by-
2025/30252085 
 
Tribune-Review: New Kensington residents won’t pay more with new garbage hauler 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/new-kensington-residents-wont-pay-more-with-new-
garbage-hauler/ 
 
Water 
 
Express Times: Here’s a chance to find out how to improve this Lehigh River dam (and offer your own 
ideas) 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2019/12/heres-a-chance-to-find-out-how-to-improve-this-
lehigh-river-dam-and-offer-your-own-ideas.html 
 
Standard Speaker: Sugarloaf Twp. supers preview sewer plan 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/sugarloaf-twp-supers-preview-sewer-plan-1.2570743 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading Water Area Authority passes 2020 budget without raising rates 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/reading-water-area-authority-passes-budget-without-
raising-rates/article 4a9882be-2124-11ea-9b89-a3a425c1192d.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Friends of Trough Creek to develop logo for apparel  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/friends-of-trough-creek-to-develop-logo-for-
apparel/article bac6dc89-404c-5528-8753-d849d29526b3.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Meadville Area Sewer Authority approves 2020 budget with increase 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/meadville-area-sewer-authority-approves-budget-with-
increase/article 39c03e22-213e-11ea-8805-53a53e751756.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: ‘Cease the grease’ to avoid ‘fatbergs’ 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2019/12/cease-the-grease-to-avoid-fatbergs/  
 
Observer-Reporter: Watch what you send down the drain to avoid a fatberg attack 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/watch-what-you-send-down-the-drain-to-avoid-
a/article 30f40070-1a9b-11ea-9e15-c775bbcef728.html 
 
Daily American: Work to start on Somerset Lake 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/family/work-to-start-on-somerset-
lake/article 4d5016f0-938c-55e2-a1d3-06d27ad75198.html 
 



WTAE: Crews responding to large water main break in Butler County 
https://www.wtae.com/article/crews-responding-to-large-water-main-break-in-butler-
county/30265995 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Restaurant sees its sewer costs cut 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/121819/page/3/story/restaurant-sees-its-sewer-costs-
cut 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster city budget raises water, sewer, trash fees for average city resident by 
over $200 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-city-budget-raises-water-sewer-trash-fees-for-
average/article d79fac74-2141-11ea-83bd-dfed584384b7.html 
 
Pennlive: Brook trout, forest birds under microscope in new Pennsylvania projects 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/12/brook-trout-forest-birds-under-microscope-in-new-
pennsylvania-projects.html 
 
Pennlive: CD school district passes along its conditions for warehouse complex ahead of next public 
hearing 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/12/central-dauphin-district-states-its-wishes-for-planned-
warehouse-complex-ahead-of-next-public-hearing.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Can the GOP run on the environment? Former Gov. Tom Ridge thinks so. 
https://www.cpbj.com/can-gop-run-environment-former-gov-tom-ridge-thinks/ 
 
Daily American: Enterprise Ventures Corp. adds new contract 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/news/enterprise-ventures-corp-adds-new-
contract/article f9b64cdc-cad0-5bb6-9639-a5a56936c19e.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Shoppers shrug off fears about toxic reusable bags 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/businessnews/2010/11/27/Shoppers-shrug-off-fears-about-
toxic-reusable-bags/stories/201011270215 


